
PATT-23 Call for papers 
 
Theme: Research on STEM Education for Green Technology 
 
The PATT sessions at the Annual ITEA Conferences are meant to bring together 
those technology educators that are interested in two things: 
 
1. educational research as a support for developing standards, curriculum and 
materials; 
 
2. an international orientation on technology education developments. 
 
The theme of the PATT sessions at ITEA conferences is always directly related to the 
main theme of the conference. In 2010 that is: Green Technology and the way STEM 
education can contribute to that. 
 
For the PATT sessions you are invited to submit papers that have a research 
orientation and deal with the main theme of the conference. Your paper need not have 
an international orientation per se, because it is the combination of papers presented 
during the PATT sessions and the discussions taking place during those that will bring 
the international orientation. 
 
This call is open to everyone. PATT has no membership, but only aim to bring 
together researchers, teachers and whoever is interested in technology education 
developments. 
 
Your papers will be reviewed and published in the electronic Proceedings that will be 
posted on the ITEA website, where you will find Proceedings of previous conferences 
(http://www.iteaconnect.org/Conference/pattproceedings.htm). 
 
Please, send your abstracts before December 1, 2009 to: 
 

Dr. Marc J. de Vries 
Delft University of Technology, the Netherlands 

m.j.devries@tudelft.nl. 
 
You will be informed about acceptance within a couple of days. 
 
Registration for PATT goes through the regular ITEA registration. 
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